
Sharonrayebrown 

reported via email 

6 days ago 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

In regards to PDC Case #78831 

 

Some of the pictures mentioned were taken from my personal collection and were meant to show 

my background from many years ago. The remaining pictures that were noted, I purchased from the 

Senate and have email correspondence from Senate counsel stating the long standing Senate ethics 

policy that if you purchase a picture it is yours to use. None of the pictures effected the outcome of 

the election, I lost by a significant margin. Out of an abundance of caution I removed the pictures 

less than 24 hours after receiving a copy of the complaint. Should you have any questions please 

contact me. 

Regards, 

Sharon 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13031746526

